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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 27th November 2020 

The Real Junk Food Project - Kindness Christmas 
 

 The Real Junk Food Project would like to help families across West Yorkshire with their Kindness 

Christmas, their aim is to deliver a special Christmas to families in the area. They will be 

delivering Christmas hampers and gifts for free to anywhere in West Yorkshire between Tuesday 

1st December and Wednesday 23rd December.  

All you need to do to register is to click on the link below; 

Click here to register your household 

This will only be valid for the month of December and The Real Junk Food Project will only make 1 

delivery per household, with a maximum of 5 gifts per household. 

                                                    

Senior Pupils                           

Congratulations to                              

Aysha        Freya      Poppy       Ted                                  

who have been awarded their Senior Pupil            

badge this week. 

Christmas Gift of Music 

Musica Kirklees have asked us to share 

the following video with you: 

https://fb.watch/1-outVi9WJ/ 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvjjpydQl_NAz0J4VHf60dkqOZed5h3h9eV7IyQ0HDoWZBcw/viewform
https://fb.watch/1-outVi9WJ/


 

 

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pierced Ears 

Information regarding 

children in school that have 

pierced ears: It is essential 

that if they are unable to 

remove their own earrings for 

PE, that they please bring 

tape in from home to cover 

them. Thank you. 

 

Applications to School Admissions 

A reminder that all applications for a place at school, whether 

it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next 

September must be made online. 

Please don’t miss the deadline of 15th January 2021. 

www.kirklees.gov.uk/addmissions 

 

School Christmas Dinner 

Don’t forget that our 

Christmas Dinner this year 

will be on                   

Wednesday 16th December.                                                     

Children are welcome to wear 

their Christmas jumpers or 

come in non-uniform that 

day. 

   Thank you. 

 

 Christmas Cards 

Our Post Box will be in the corridor from Monday for the 

children to use to send their Christmas cards to people in 

school.  As the children in Class Panda & Class Koala are not 

currently coming into school through the main entrance 

there will be a tray / box in their rooms for their cards. 

ALL cards for school must be put into the trays or post box 

– children cannot hand them out. Cards can be brought in 

until Fri 11th December.  No cards please after this date as 

there will be no time to quarantine and distribute them.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone for 

their donations towards the 

Poppy Appeal. This year we 

collected a superb £140.71.  

 

Please think before you park 

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to 

unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when 

parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees 

Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with 

friends, family and carers who may drive to school. 

Christmas Holidays 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 18th December 2020. 

 

School re-opens to pupils on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 


